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zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Alley <sweetalley24@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2018 11:54 PM
To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Re: 5122 Overlook Lane

Good evening, 
We are residents in the Old Brookside development on Dandelion Trail, we strongly oppose to the Halloween Open 
House being put on at 5122 Overlook Lane this Halloween and all future Halloween open houses. We noticed the 
overcrowding of our streets in the development last year during the Halloween Open house put on at this address and 
the danger that it posed to our residents, more importantly the many children that reside in the development on these 
streets. Countless numbers of cars coming in and out of the development and parking along sides of the streets going up 
and down Overlook newer part and older part, Sunflower, and Buffalo st ext especially during dark hours of the day. we 
feel it is a safety issue and also take pride in the community we live in and work very hard to keep our streets and our 
neighborhood safe. We thank you kindly in the time you have/are given to this issue and feel Confident that you will 
keep our neighborhood safe and free from these types of activities.  
 
Allison & Richard Hirschmann  
 
 


